Highway Superintendent Monthly Report

Highway Superintendent Report: 02/18/2020 * Larry White
Most of our time has been on plowing and sanding.
We have completed re-building 2 of our plows.

We have completed helping Edwards with their drilling, blasting and clean up and
all equipment has been returned to Russell.

We took our farm tractor to Cazenovia Equipment for electrical repair.

| met today with an engineer on the Spicer road bridge to get the red flag
removed. We have also scheduled with Atlantic Testing for the core drilling for a
new structure.

Tim and | met with the county to come up with the funding needed, we also
discussed the purchase of a new plow truck and are working on funding and a
bid for truck and equipment.

Our shop has been busy with repairs such as sander chain, pump and gear box,
exhaust manifolds gaskets, compressor and radiator.

| thank the men for all their efforts.



